
THIRLMERE SPORTSGROUND MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

 
PO Box 141  Phone:   02-46819200 
THIRLMERE N.S.W. 2572  Mobile: 0402406428 
Email: phil carlyon@hotmail.com  Fax:  

 

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

Date: 14/10-2019   At: The Thirlmere Sports Ground 
 
Meeting Opened: 5:00 pm 
 
       
Present:  President – Phil Carlyon (General Community) 
  Treasurer – Graham Dempsey (General Community) 
  Secretary – Jeff Downing (General Community) 

Committee –John Curley (General Community). 
Committee -Trevor Cochran (Thirlmere Senior RLFC) 
Committee – Greg New (Thirlmere Senior and Junior RLFC) 
Committee – Scott Ford (Thirlmere Junior RLFC) 
Committee – Greg New (Greyhound Club)) 
 
 

Apologies: Nil 

Invited visitors: Nil 

 
Confirmation 

of Minutes; No business arising from the minutes 
 
  Moved by: Trevor Cochran  Seconded by: Greg New 
        
   

Presidents 

Report:   1. The President on behalf of the committee expressed congratulations to 
the Senior RLFC as 2019 premiers 

 
 2. Also congratulations were extended to the Junior RLFC under 14 A’s as 

2019 premiers. 
  
  
 

Treasures Report:   
 

 Cash at Bank as of 14/10/2019              $17,852.58 
 
Outstanding invoices:  
 
Thirlmere Touch Football association  $1,250.00 
The Captains Run (hire fee)   $86.00 
The Captains Run (Deposit)   $400.00 
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Paid out: 
Outstanding invoice from Remondis for $567.70.  
Greg New is going to consult with Remondis as previously they were sponsors. Hold 
payment until this is cleared with Remonndis  
 
Accepted: Moved by: Jeff Downing Seconded by: John Curly 

  
     

Booking Officer Report:  

 

1. Booking for the fund raising Captains run made  
2. Touch Football commences on Wednesday 16/10/19 

 
 Mail In: Notification received for The Local Sport Defibrillator Grant program. 
  
 Mail out: Nil 
 
 

Business Arising:  

 
1. The committee will contact the three football user groups to 

discuss a submission being made to The Local Sport Defibrillator 
Grant program. The suggestion is that each group be asked to 
commit $200 each to the purchase of a defibrillator with the 
grounds committee also contributing $200. 
 

2. On Saturday 19/10/19 the Senior and Junior football clubs have 
arranged a working bee to clean out the storage room so the 
construction of the woman’s dressing room can begin. 
 

3. Jason indicated that the Greyhound club had paid their annual 
usage dues. 

  
 

Next Meeting: Monday the 11/11/19 
 

Meeting 

Closed:  5.18 pm 
 

President: c{|Ä VtÜÄçÉÇ 
 

Secretary: ]xyy WÉãÇ|Çz 


